
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To:  Amsterdam/Churchill Steering Committee 

From:  Warren J. Vaughan, County Planning 

Date:  5/2/08 

RE:  DRAFT Maps  

 

 

Just a reminder that we’ve switched our meeting times to the second and fourth Monday of 

the month from 7-9 at the Fire Department.  Our next meeting will be Monday, May 12. 

 

As we discussed last week, I’m sending out copies of the maps we’ve been working with. One 

map is a map of the core that we modified last week; the second map shows the entire draft 

district.   

 

Your task is to work with the core boundary and modify it how you see fit.  We’ll be collecting 

them anonymously at the next meeting. 

 

As you work on the boundary, keep in mind that this boundary is the future boundary of “Metro 

Churchill” and represents the area where growth can go.  Look at natural boundaries, 

connections that can/should be made, property lines, topography, etc. to guide you.   

 

If you’ve got any questions, please don’t hesitate to call at 582-3130 or email me at 

warren.vaughan@gallatin.mt.gov.  See everyone on the 12
th

.  

 

 


